
Email Addresses: 
** If pasting the email addresses does not work in your email, try separating them by semicolons rather than the commas below. **
dean.cannon@myfloridahouse.gov,  will.weatherford@myfloridahouse.gov, steve.crisafulli@myfloridahouse.gov, trudi.williams@myfloridahouse.gov,  denise.grimsley@myfloridahouse.gov, leonard.bembry@myfloridahouse.gov,  ben.albritton@myfloridahouse.gov,   frank.artiles@myfloridahouse.gov,      jim.boyd@myfloridahouse.gov,  luis.garcia@myfloridahouse.gov,          tom.goodson@myfloridahouse.gov, clay.ingram@myfloridahouse.gov, steve.perman@myfloridahouse.gov,  ray.pilon@myfloridahouse.gov,  elizabeth.porter@myfloridahouse.gov,  michelle.rehwinkel@myfloridahouse.gov, pat.rooney@myfloridahouse.gov, franklin.sands@myfloridahouse.gov,
Subject: Thank you for going to Conference on SB 1986
Message:
Dear House Members,
Thank you for agreeing to go to Conference on SB 1986.  You have an important opportunity to restore Regional Water Management in Florida.  Please support the Governor's language to amend Current Chapter 373 to allow for proper funding of the Districts, to place the budgetary and programmatic decisions in the hands of the Regional Water Boards and the Executive Branch, and to remove the legislative spending caps, so that the Districts can succeed in achieving their core missions of water quality, water supply, flood protection and natural resource protection.
Sincerely,




